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NYS SENATOR ERIC ADAMS AND THE CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION PROGRAM (CAPP)

WILL USE LIFE-SIZED PUPPETS TO KICK OFF NATIONAL CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION

MONTH INITIATIVE



NYS Senator Eric Adams will partner with the Child Abuse Prevention Program (CAPP) to

bring awareness to both adults and children on how to properly identify and report child

abuse during Child Abuse Prevention Awareness month.  CAPP's Child Safety Workshops

use life-sized puppets to teach children how to recognize, resist and report abuse.  This year,

an emphasis will be placed on educating adults on the importance of proper reporting

procedures, particularly through social media channels.

Join us for the campaign launch of “One Simple Step Can Change a Child’s Life”:

 

Date:            Wednesday, April 3, 2013

 

Time:                       12:00 Noon

 

Location:     On the steps of Tweed Courthouse

                   52 Chambers Street, New York, NY

Presiding:    NYS Senator Eric Adams

                  Marion White, Executive Director of CAPP

 


